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Friday 27th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are sure that the last few days have been incredibly challenging, especially for all of you who are 
juggling working from home and getting into new routines with your children.  
 
Staff have been working hard to set your children fun and stimulating activities and will try to keep 
you up to date with some of the latest resources that are available for online learning. Do remember 
though, that learning can take many forms: building a den; baking; craft activities; helping out with 
household chores and enjoying this rare opportunity for children to immerse themselves in their own 
projects. Do not feel that they are not learning if they aren’t sitting at a table or sticking to a rigid 
timetable.  
 
Never in our generation have we had to deal with anything like this, but we believe when we return, 
we will be stronger than ever and will have had a real and deep experience as a whole learning 
community of ‘Digging deep and flourishing with Courage, Compassion and Creativity.’ 
 
We as a school will continue to provide ideas to support you with educating your children in varied 
and engaging ways in the weeks ahead.   
 
We are here to support you in any way we can, so please feel free to contact us with any questions 
you may have.  
 
Best Wishes 
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